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AVARONE TO LIST ON THE CANADIAN SECURITIES EXCHANGE 
 

January 15, 2016  TSX-V: AVM 

 
Vancouver, B.C., January 15, 2016 – Avarone Metals Inc. (TSX-V: AVM) (Frankfurt: W2U; WKN: 
A0HM01) (the “Company” or “Avarone”) is pleased to announce that the Company has made 
an application to the Canadian Securities Exchange (the “CSE”) for listing of its 72,244,995 
common shares.  The Company expects to be in receipt of final approval in short order and has 
simultaneously applied for voluntarily delisting of its common shares from the TSX Venture 
Exchange (the “TSXV”). The Company’s common shares are expected to commence trading on 
the CSE during the week of January 18, 2016 and will be delisted from the TSXV with an 
effective date to be determined. The Company’s trading symbol “AVM” will remain the same. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

AVARONE METALS INC. 
 
Marc Levy 
CEO 
 

For more information contact the Company at: 

Telephone:   (604) 669-9788 

Facsimile: (604) 669-9768 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX 

Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 

No stock exchange, securities commission or other regulatory authority has approved or disapproved the information contained 

herein. 

 

We seek Safe Harbor. 


